
The New School’s Kaleidoscope Center opens in November

Description

The New School Montessori invited neighbors and friends to the Kaleidoscope Center Open House on
Sunday, November 10, 2024.

It was a time to walk the space and appreciate what the The New School community can do when it
comes together. In 2022, The New School Montessori launched a $2 million capital campaign for a
new arts and community space. The Kaleidoscope Center is an eco-friendly building, and it marks a
watershed moment in the school’s 54-year history. It provides a performance space, art room, multi-
purpose classroom and administrative offices.

Click here to learn more about the Kaleidoscope Center and view a virtual video tour of the building.
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